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Quick Links

New Volunteer Process
PTA

SBBC 17-18 Calendar
Online School Payments
ESOL Parent Resources

ESE Parent Resources

Upcoming Events

Family Fun Night
Sky Zone
Friday, October 20th
1:00pm-6:00pm

Bayview Goes Pink
Tuesday, October 24th

B oosterthon Funraiser
November 8th-17th

Fall Social (rescheduled)
Saturday, February 10, 2018
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October 14, 2017
Family Fun Night:

Jump To Support!!!

INDOOR TRAMPOLINE PARK

SKY ZONE

Come & have fun with your friends from
Bayview Elementary!

Friday, October 20th
1:00pm-6:00pm

Please click on the attached flyer for more
information.

Sky Zone

Bayview Goes Pink:



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYIzCgeMr6MyG9GihEW7N4DynLYlvCd97nbdpufqVaLKFbt7kqJ6h_ykPlGRtbtNBsFBv7Q48NEtUmJJDfrIOVc5GmstR-UAJL_X8fUaCzgTIEOLr5W8_qZSZf7LLvQTsAf1R8-n1dpqpjVFtNaIkv8VE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYIzCgeMr6MyG9GihEW7N4DynLYlvCd97nbdpufqVaLKFbt7kqJ6h_ykPlGRtbtNBsFBv7Q48NEtUmJJDfrIOVc5GmstR-UAJL_X8fUaCzgTIEOLr5W8_qZSZf7LLvQTsAf1R8-n1dpqpjVFtNaIkv8VE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI1AljOYxr5EgiOGNWaQqu2s1eSI0tZUyNEOajJ3RuV0Zz0nVpfeyARUP80zw9FXV4Vm7lfjm-rJLEd3zNifg4ZFGiMccGyy0kqLVt1uZFfzx3X11GpiYvJnDQFNkhNiXgL-WCYh8aHIYC9ZPfbOim5gCnaPzZwQuDq_7xzFjiGUx0Lqb6TEivR3HkCwAXH5fFbONPY7ihS43&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYIzCgeMr6MyG9D2Ra8d9A4vuOnfAC3h95FLSfoQc7YzFRv6IrCrJjE1FlqtgVyLwPdQZl7-PSnUEcOrK8Azc20QDNbcz7qU7wgvoyoTXBzYyuebbwLtX63yaYGBGFG0w5aYRbPtKWVKtZwmMx_lsYlUzgCKDJmK-nqA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYIwmqpZlNQnJp3KkkimKvQQpHElbnt2UvUEKwevmsBkQx2tYOhnbsy7AbnOokKkuA-8xnisrNggqxqMdsa8iL4Iz2787tDwn-EZqOqxQrHbP9f5pTsjBQQwG5FiAKAPfFyUmroYqhOsuYxROkwvW1wYmRg0KX-ev74TJq3_giJDmvrz4sNbPoqc35I0rqYSXqP_LmTaFZ-RUN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI-3pp7KlexHMCSfQS5BUN0qLVBOc5p0bK28wyeh5Ng0ZOobLxWhoW6Zf-ahvE9PSzDPXUVv074ySuQmIjOxE4tAY7-cUzmBfPEhqdQ3IsThBVmg9hUb-Hj58Qpx-VdmOjOyBqm64w0i_DSPqSIlTUPJPhaaKX2wsoKZYqvfm85KIznDQK0zULHboWWYSchFYHbmbctIelESnc51u_-59vYHcP-wyfvc-BxpeiMu3Txi9Rv9MV0xtrn3nEihtF7TbWXxXi0aCEJhqetGRXb2NdmdDl1d1U1bCxQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI2leqPpF1Dw0p954Mq5oQVJezSkakOL0jNhz_UC_GgUJqkTQjAs1yo6U7U0sdvUDhePnbSIRDO9WYU9ejtEKGlEjPndw40Wggunga3wsrjabVihnXP2dVWGyNL1T_lmjMyG7yGVa7fw8862mgCklTv8kMQv5PFAmXWF_DiSde46cDO9FJi3qcgwIQOmj1aR2-r8cgXp_uq_t&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI33GwSDY4nhcBwUOfdrVfZlmej0Vcpv3He4QqG8nFC5HcOXjYEAa0_uB0PVPHNeZr2oDLBj3sUVS2fx1Ozg67hBRq0G2RJ40F0Ap6hYImuv7cEWkkxYqtfd5hKw-4cVkxbhE7zi7ac8uzG1f0cmM52ENO4uXmctInA==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1113915508016
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1113915508016&a=1129096577848&ea=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI2XZ-ZcdknehTHZ4bMHIM2nEcOM-cdKRUzhQHw73wCgyOWyw9kC3j-_alD6oZioOW-Hjd9y6XhrUz1LMzW-RRD3P6JVgvtIoBgoT6JSK1SAzMR9RviQefArzaRPPDahSw0IS0af_BbkR1VPRv1_5VNdQg1kvydf41rzuBZQAtCE-YzGPmASQf0-54wNOiwcdTWM22tfXoWSs&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1113915508016&p=oi

-Students may wear pink on Tuesday, October
24th with a $1 donation to the Susan. G. Komen
Foundation

-Also, hair stylists will be on campus during
the school day to put pink hair extensions in
students' hair for the "Hair Because we Care
Initiative". The cost is $20 and all proceeds will
be split between the Susan G. Komen
Foundation and the PTA.

You must reserve yours by October 18th!

Parents are welcome to stop in right after
school and get theirs too!

Any questions contact Deidre at 954.261.6864
or Deij19@yahoo.com

Click on the link below for the order form.

Yearbook:

Parents we need your help!



mailto:Deij19@yahoo.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qGZkD0XTupyGyfF6dcx367lafOZFpuDnj5UQJmzdnTY_Nj0qP4PYI2XZ-ZcdknehPb1F1A5eo4gp11oJZBEXvghwL_s6bv7V_LLxn6kEi86t8CIMIu4ld0AzkO6hQT9bH4spvQXg4wiR99OBE7Ch7ZqbapbsbiJtwRVogMsSQjVqpS84fvW4Ma2BjwXYPQpIugqCmOrIuwtbprjGdpT5RMS-GTf9O8JqSds8H-UG-JYBQiefK6DbiM4uCQIclyHP&c=&ch=

It's time to use the selfies and all the fun photos
you take throughout the year at school
sponsored events. Please send any pictures you
would like considered for the yearbook to
bayviewyearbook2017@gmail.com.

If taken with a phone please send "Actual Size"
in order for the quality to be sufficient.

ATTENTION FIFTH GRADE PARENTS!!

Through your fifth grade fundraising efforts
each fifth grade child will be given a yearbook
at no additional cost.

Every year we do a fun page with your child's
baby picture and the kids play a game of
"Who's Who." To make this a success we need
all parents to please send in the photos as soon
as possible
bayviewyearbook2017@gmail.com. Please
include the child's name and the teachers name.

With your help we know this will be a huge
success!

PTA Membership Drive:

Please support your children, teachers and school by
joining the PTA.

Membership forms can be found in the office. Show
your support by joining today for $10 a person.

Email Miss Katsikas with any questions.
christine katsikas@browardschools.com.

Media Center Book Dedication:

BOOK DEDICATION




Forms went out this past week to children with October
birthdays for the Bayview Media Center Birthday and
Dedication Book Club. The deadline to turn in these
forms- in order to be included in the WBAY presentation
at the end of the month- is Monday, October 16.

If you have a child whose birthday is in this month—or if
you would like to make a special dedication-and you
did not receive a form, please email Anne Davies
Vicino at drdaviesae@gmail.com and a copy of the
form will be emailed to you.

Thank you.

PTA Open Board Positions:

PTA Open Board Positions for the 2017-2018 school
year.

The following PTA Board Position is open:
Secretary

If anyone is interested please email Mary Donovan at
bayviewpta@gmail.com

Cafeteria Volunteers:

Attention Bayview Parents!
Cafeteria Volunteers Needed!

Please consider volunteering in the cafeteria between
10:30am-12:30pm Mon-Fri

We will send out a Signup genius link for you to sign up
in 30 min increments once our homeroom parent email
is set up, but until then please contact Sharla for sign

up

We need everyone to help in order to make it a great
year for our children!




Any questions or to sign up please contact Sharla
Manglitz at 305-766-2929 or manglitz@aol.com

Thank you for your involvement and support!

Evaluations:

Parents/Guardians will have an opportunity to give
input for administrative and teacher evaluations.

Additional information coming soon.

Sponsorship and Flyer Distribution:

Do you have a business and REALLY want to help
support Bayview Elementary?

Be a part of our sponsorship and flyer distribution
program to reach all of our Bayview Community!

Yearly and Half-Year Sponsorship including a large 4x6
banner posted on the fence, flyer distribution, yearbook
and website advertisement.

Flyer distribution- perfect if you want to advertise your
business, after school activities, restaurant coupons,
entertainment etc.

Contact Lori Franke, Sponsorship Chairperson for all of
the details... loridefranco@aol.com 954-829-5351.

Thanks again for your support! Sponsorship funds help
the PTA make our school a better place for students
and staff.

News Flash:

Did you know Bayview PTA has a website, Facebook and
Twitter accounts?

Stay informed of all up to date events and volunteer
opportunities.

Join today!!

PTA Website
www.bayviewpta.org

Twitter
https ://twitter.com/BayviewStud ents

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/groups/465016810365680/

Bayview Elementary | (754) 322-56400]| tonya.frost@ browardschools.com |
http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/bayviewelementary

The Schod Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits_any padlicy or procedures which results in discrimination
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on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race,
religion, sex or sexual orientation. Individuals who wish tofile a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may
call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunitiess/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype
Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with
Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAA) may call Equal Education Opportunities/ADA Compliance
Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. browardschools.com

Join Sy Mailing List!




